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TOWN BOARD MINUTES 

PUBLIC HEARING 
May 10, 2023 

 

 

To view a recording of the full meeting, please see Town Hall Streams link below: 

https://townhallstreams.com/stream.php?location_id=119&id=52864   

 

Or visit Town of East Greenbush Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/TownofEG/videos/810330780452402 

 

The following is a summary of the Town Board Public Hearing as recorded by the Town Clerk. 
 

 

Call to Order   6:00 PM 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Town Board Meeting: 

 

 

Members of Town Board 

    Present  Absent 

 

             Supervisor J. Conway 

            Councilor T. Tierney 

            Councilor H. Kennedy 

            Councilor B. Fritz 

            Councilor E. Nestler 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

The East Greenbush Town Board has scheduled a Public Hearing for May 10th, 2023 at 6:00 PM at the 
East Greenbush Town Hall, 225 Columbia Turnpike. Rensselaer, NY 12144 to consider adoption of the of 
the Town’s 2022 -2023 Annual Report for Phase II SPDES General Permit for Stormwater Discharges 
from Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) GP-0-15-003. A copy of the draft report is 
available at https://www.eastgreenbush.org/departments/planning-zoning/stormwater. 

 
Director of Planning, Anna Feltham – Extended thanks to Corneil Smith, Planner, for all of his work he 

put into this.  

 

Open Public Comment:  None. 

 

  

The Town of East Greenbush 
 

225 Columbia Turnpike, Rensselaer, New York 12144 

https://townhallstreams.com/stream.php?location_id=119&id=52864
https://www.facebook.com/TownofEG/videos/810330780452402
https://www.eastgreenbush.org/departments/planning-zoning/stormwater
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ADJOURNMENT – 6:02 PM 

Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Conway and seconded by Councilor Kennedy and brought to a 

vote as follows: 

Supervisor J. Conway  VOTED: YES 

Councilor H. Kennedy VOTED: YES 

Councilor T. Tierney    VOTED: YES 

 Councilor B. Fritz  VOTED: YES 

Councilor E. Nestler  VOTED: ABSENT 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ellen Pangburn 

East Greenbush Town Clerk 
 


